Burianyk, Kathy LEG

From: Ryan Lensen [ryan_100290@hotmail.com]
Sent: April-30-13 2:57 PM

To: Committees LEG

Subject: Traffic safety act

Hello

My name is Ryan lensen I was involved in an incident with the Saskatoon police service a
couple of months ago in which a unmarked police half ton truck went through red light and
almost hit me so I filed a complaint against them and they came back that they had the right
to go through that red light with no lights and sirens, I would love to see that law
dismissed for public safety as I have already been in an accident with a red light and almost
killed me.

The other thing also is the police able to talk on cell phones while driving, I think they
should have to have blue tooth just like everybody else in this province, in order to talk on
the phone.

I would like to see these matters presented to all media and warn public about these matters

and getting them fixed by our government before disasters happen or people being killed by
their actions.

Thanks very much Ryan lensen

Sent from my iPhone



